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Ed and Sonja Leonhardt

From: "E ICasco" <ECasco@aspeneg.com>

To: "Ed and Sonja Leonhardt" <ehlsmi2@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2008 10:16 AM

Attach: Recirc DEIR_NOA-rev1 to CPUC.doc
Subject: RE: Proceeding 07-02-022

Mr. Leonhardt,

Following the release of the Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) on the El Casco System Project in April
2008, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) received updated information from Southern
California Edison regarding the ambient noise levels adjacent to the existing single-circuit 115 kV
subtransmission line. Based on this new information, the CPUC decided that it would be necessary to
recirculate the Draft EIR as required by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA Guidelines Section
15088.5). The Recirculated Draft EIR was released on July 9, 2008 for public review. Attached is a copy of
the Notice of Availability of the Recirculated (Revised) Draft EIR for the El Casco System Project. As a result
of recirculating the Draft EIR, the CPUC Decision on the El Casco System Project has been postponed and is
anticipated to occur in November 2008.

Sincerely,
The El Casco System Project EIR Team

From: Ed and Sonja Leonhardt [mailto:ehlsmi2@msn.com]
Sent: Wed 7/2/2008 4:16 PM

To: E ICasco; jbm@cpuc.gov

Subject: Proceeding 07-02-022

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Edward H. Leonhardt. I filed a formal protest to SCE's Application 07-02-022. I wish to be
advised as to the status of Proceeding 07-02-022.

The Ruling and Scoping Memo released 03/20/2008 stated that a final decision was projected for June 12,
2008. That memo indicated that one of the objectives for the proceeding was to be rigorous about
keeping on schedule to issue a timely decision.

I look forward to hearing from you as to my request on the status of Proceeding 07-02-022.

Edward H. Leonhardt, P.E.

7/15/2008



